
School Advisory Committee Meeting Notes 

December 1, 2016 

In attendance for the SAC Committee were regular members: Mr. Downing (Principal); Mrs. 

Erin Willis (Assistant Principal); Mary Dodson (teacher); Eunice Robledo (ELL 

Paraprofessional); Jeffry Platt (veteran committee member/teacher); Pamela Denney (veteran 

committee member/teacher); Ramon Isales (parent); Jade Viray (parent); Lane Gamiotea (parent) 

and Gracie Gamiotea (student). A proxy vote was received from the following member who was 

unable to attend due to scheduling conflicts: Mark Mayers (community member). The meeting 

was presided by Lane Gamiotea at 5:32 p.m.  

In old business, Lane Gamiotea reviewed the minutes from the previous meeting, which was held 

on November 3, 2016. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Mary Dodson and seconded 

by Mr. Downing. Motion carried.  

In new business, Mr. Downing discussed the School Recognition Funds again. The veteran’s 

committee shared their thoughts and feelings about their proposal. The SAC committee agreed 

with the teacher’s recommendation which is 90/10 split. A motion to accept the Recognition 

funds on the teacher’s proposal was made by Ramon Isales and seconded by Mrs. Erin Willis. 

Motion carried. 

Our next meeting was set on March 2, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in the OMS Conference Room C. 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Mr. Sean Downing and seconded by Mary 

Dodson. The motion was passed by a unanimous vote and the meeting was adjourned at 5:50 

p.m. 

Meeting notes submitted for approval to the membership by Sean Downing, Osceola Middle 

School Principal. If clarification, revision, or embellishment is needed, please reply to Mr. 

Downing via district email.  

Thank you to all who were in attendance! 

 

 
 


